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To Whom it may concern, 
 
I am against HB1171. It is immoral, goes against parental rights, and has great potential to  
undermine the nuclear family. 
 
This bill if passed will stand in the way of the rights of the unborn. This bill leaves the most 
vulnerable in our society unprotected and exploited. 
 
For the good of our society and our culture this bill must not pass. For the salvation of your 
souls, strike this bill down. 
 
Giles Hadrych 


